
Coláiste Abbáin 

Adamstown 
Enniscorthy 
Co. Wexford 
Tel 053-9240564 E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie 

 

 
Re: End of Term Arrangements Friday 20 December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

 

I would like to issue a reminder that the last day of term will be Friday 20 December. The 

school will close at 11:00am on that day so that end of term staff presentations including a 

retirement presentation can take place.  

 

On the morning of Friday 20 December, all students should attend tutorial and lessons as 

normal before dismissal at 11:00am. The school canteen will not provide lunch on the final 

day of term. School buses will be available at 11:00am. The last day of term will also be a 

‘non-uniform’ day. Our Student Council will use the occasion to raise funds for a good cause. 

As is tradition, the suggested donation per student will be €2.00.  

 

Please note that we ask parents to ensure that non-uniform wear is age-appropriate, tasteful 

and Festive clothing is encouraged.  The JCSP Christmas Celebration will take place at 

2.15pm on Thursday 19th December. Parents and guardians of 1st, 2nd & 3rd Years are invited 

to attend but we ask that you inform us via the school office so that we can cater for seating 

arrangements. 

 

Finally, may I take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very safe, peaceful and 

relaxing Christmas and in doing so thank you for your continued support of the school.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

______________________ 

 

John Nolan 

Principal 
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